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SRCD Signs on to Data Coalition's Letter
Regarding Data on COVID-19 in the United
States 

SRCD joined 21 U.S. scientific organizations in a letter to the U.S. Congress requesting them to prioritize the

need for valid, reliable data about the challenges facing the United States in addressing the COVID-19

pandemic. The letter suggests three ways to provide rapid prioritization of data to support decision-makers,

many of which align with or are complementary to the Evidence Commission’s recommendations, including:

1. Enable Improved Privacy-Protected Data Sharing for Research;

2. Prioritize Funding for Critical Needs in the Evidence Ecosystem; and

3. Promote Transparency for Supplemental COVID-19 Spending.

DOWNLOAD A PDF OF THE LETTER
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https://www.srcd.org/news
https://www.srcd.org/sites/default/files/file-attachments/2020.04.03%20Data%20Priorities%20in%20COVID%2019%20response%20SIGN%20ON%20%281%29.pdf
https://www.datacoalition.org/

